
 

Are you looking for a development opportunity? 

Would you like to work with people from different parts of the business? 

Have you ever considered being a Trustee of the Company pension Plan? 

Being a Trustee is a responsible but extremely interesting and rewarding position. Currently, we have Trustee vacancies and we are looking to develop a 
diverse Trustee Board which represents the population of Belron International and Belron UK. Full training and support is provided. 

If you are interested in becoming a Trustee and want to find out more, contact Camilla at pensions@belronuk.com by Friday 8 April 2022. 
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